
To be eligible for the OMOT Regional Art Show, all visual art entries must be: 

• The original work of the employee artist. Artwork created from a kit will not be accepted 
for jurying or inclusion in the OMOT Regional Art Show but may be included in your 
company’s in-house exhibition at the discretion of your OMOT Liaison. 

• The work of an adult artist employee. All employees of participating companies may 
exhibit in On My Own Time. Spouses and children of employees may be included in your 
exhibition at the discretion of your company. If a child is under the age of 18, they will not 
they are not eligible for the OMOT Regional Art Show. 

• New to the OMOT program. Works entered in a previous year’s OMOT program are not 
eligible for the current OMOT program. 

• Created “on your own time.” Works must be created on the artist’s own time and should 
be unrelated to work projects. 

• Manageable in scale. Generally, one person should be able to safely move or install each 
entry. Art requiring special hanging methods or reinforcement due to excessive weight will 
not be included in the OMOT Regional Art Show. Complicated or heavy works, if allowed, 
will require the artist’s participation in moving and installing the piece.  

• 2-D works larger than 3 feet wide or 5 feet tall will not be included in the OMOT 
Regional Art Show due to space limitations. All 3-D artwork submitted for the OMOT 
Regional Art Show at NorthPark Center must fit within one of the following vitrine sizes:  
23 ¾” x 23 ¾” x 30” or 18” x 12” x 30” 

• Exhibition ready. Each entry must be labeled on the back or base with the artist’s name, 
company name, category, and title (no “Untitled,” please!). All works must be ready for 
display, which includes framing and wiring, if applicable. 

 
Wire hanger is the preferred hardware. Do not use sawtooth hangers. 

• Content appropriate. Materials containing offensive or discriminatory depictions, nudity, 
profanity, illegal activities, or negative depictions of social, religious, ethnic, or political 
groups or individuals will not be considered for the OMOT Regional Art Show.  


